NOTICE OF CLOSURE

Please be advised that the following offices of The Accreditation Council
of Trinidad and Tobago (ACTT) will be closed to the public from

Wednesday, December 27, 2017:

Head Office, Pan American Life Plaza (Port of Spain)
South Outreach Office (San Fernando)
Tobago Technology Centre (Canaan)

The offices will reopen for business as usual on

Tuesday, January 2, 2018

Any inconvenience caused is greatly regretted.




